
● Ideas for the project
began in October of last year

● The 200 Pathways students that are currently involved in 
the project are from eight different African countries and 
Papua New Guinea

● In November of last year, students at the Record Linking 
Lab spent a few weeks putting together the initial training 
materials

● The project went live on
● November 30th



● Students are currently doing 
source linking tasks

● One of our major focuses 
since the beginning of the 
project has been providing 
the students with the skills 
and knowledge to do quality 
work

● We developed training 
materials to accomplish that 
as well as quizzes to assess 
if individual students are 
ready



Moving Forward
● Currently working on diversifying the tasks available for the Pathways students to 

work on
○ Including African Records (specifically from Liberia)
○ Reverse indexing

● 50,000 records/day
● Plans to increase the number of students to 10,000 by the end of the year and 

expand it out of the eight African Countries and Papua New Guinea


